
2018 Year End Message 
  
Dear IZI LLC Students, 
  
Thank you for your cleaning with yourselves, your families, relatives and ancestors and the Self I-
Dentity through Ho’oponopono® 2018 classes. 
 
Morrnah’s words below are a gentle, beautiful reminder for the New Year: 
 
“We can appeal to Divinity who knows our personal blueprint, for healing of all thoughts and 
memories that are holding us back at this time,” softly shares Morrnah Simeona. “It is a matter of 
going beyond traditional means of accessing knowledge about ourselves.” 
 
Morrnah continues, “The main purpose of this process is to discover the Divinity within oneself. The 
Ho’oponopono is a profound gift which allows one to develop a working relationship with the Divinity 
within and learn to ask that in each moment, our errors in thought, word, deed or action be cleansed. 
The process is essentially about freedom, complete freedom from the past.” 
 
Wishing you Peace in the New Year, 
 
Kamailelauli Rafaelovich, IZI LLC President 
 
Constance ZHoku=Pana Webber, Chairperson of the Board of The Foundation of I, Inc. Freedom of 
the Cosmos 
 
Mary Koehler – My Wild Irish Rose, IZI LLC Master Coordinator & Instructor 

 


